
4th May 2021 
 
 
 

Good morning, 
  
Please find attached a letter from Mrs Broughton, introducing herself to you all ready 
for September, which I hope you find useful. 
  
As you know, the school is remaining open on Thursday while polling will be taking 
place in the hall. The hall is being set up from tomorrow morning so will be out of use 
for Breakfast and After School Care Club, which will be in the Gallery instead. Please 
drop off and pick up your children via the main entrance from the Junior playground, at 
the top of the playground steps, on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week.  
  
As a fence is being placed across the front path, please be aware that everyone will 
have to walk around the back of the school building to get from one side to the other. 
This is a safer way to access both sides of the school if the pavement outside is busy. 
  
I am hoping the polling will cause minimum disruption to the children's school day on 
Thursday. Mrs Broughton is visiting for the day and will see what has been put in place 
and how well it is working so she will know what is needed in future years.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Claire Prynne 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


